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From: Owen Ward                        

Sent: 26 May 2025 19:06

To: Matthew Kitchener

Cc: Planning

Subject: No Comment on 2025/2032/A

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                

Dear MaƩhew,

Although not a very aƩracƟve or well-designed piece of signage, the CharloƩe Street CAAC has no objecƟon to this

applicaƟon.

Owen Ward


